
Fitch, Julie A.
1/6/2014 3:13:17 PM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 

Ferron, Mark J. (mark.ferron@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Energy Efficiency and CCAs

Hi Sid,

Happy 2014 to you too. I’m happy to meet. Friday morning is good, or various times Thursday 
afternoon. Copying Cristine Fernandez, Also, if you could send her the meeting request form 
from this site: http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/aboutus/Commissioners/Peterman/

...It helps us track meetings. You can just indicate that the request is for me only, Jen might 
also join me. Thanks,

Best,

Julie

Julie A. Fitch

Chief of Staff to

Commissioner Carla J. Peterman

California Public Utilities Commission

Phon 3-3134

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 1:53 PM

SB GT&S 0306857

mailto:mark.ferron@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/aboutus/Commissioners/Peterman/
mailto:SBD4@pge.com


To: Fitch, Julie A.
Subject: Energy Efficiency and CCAs

Julie -

Happy new year!

Would you be interested in talking to us about the EE/CCA case? I know you are probably 
extremely busy, but if you have a short half hour, we would like to talk to you about it.

Thanks!

yours,

sid

PG&E ^o^Q^^^^J^^^^^^fp^^^^gePcj^pJijout/companv/privacv/customer/

SB GT&S 0306858


